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KING’S BIRTHDAY LONG WEEKEND TRADING

With the King’s Birthday public holiday upon us and the corresponding long weekend, TCF wishes to advise our office operating
hours and policies during this period for Delivery of cargo and storage. Closures apply to all States and Territories except
Western Australia and Queensland. The TCF trading hours will be as follows:-

DATE OPERATING HOURS
Friday, 7 June OPEN
Saturday, 8 May CLOSED
Sunday, 9 May CLOSED
Monday, 10 May CLOSED
Tuesday, 11 May OPEN

TCF offices will be closed as stated above, however this may vary due to vessel availability advised by Australia-wide ports. If
your container requires collection during this period, the following additional charges will apply over and above your advised

rates:

20ft Container LCL & AIR

Staging fee/back to Yard* $350.00 + FSC Handling In per plt $8.00 + FSC
Collection Fee** S 385.00 + FSC Handling Out per plt $8.00 + FSC
Storage fee at Yard $60.00 Storage Fees

LO/LO per lift (min x 2) $70.00 Storage fee at CFS On application
40ft Container e Pallet=1.1x1.1x1.2m

Staging fee/back to Yard* $385.00 + FSC

Collection Fee** $450.00 + FSC

Storage Fee at Yard $85.00

LO/LO per lift (min x 2) $100.00

*Client premises closed - Opening warehouse/LOLO. Containers that can’t be delivered due to client premises closures will incur
staging fees, back to yard and storage fees.

**Additional fees for collection of cargo during this period from bonded facilities & moved to non-bonded facilities will apply.
***FSC — Fuel Surcharges are additional and can vary per state & Territory

Please note that due to the short week and subject to vessel availability advised by the Ports during this period, delivery
capabilities will be reduced. We will however endeavour to meet all delivery requirements during this period, please understand
that there may be consequential delays particularly with the collection and de-hire of empty containers. Customs held entries
will be monitored and advised clear status to the appointed carrier, which will be assessed & timeslot/s booked once the
trucking company re-opens. If a hold is lifted over the closed period, wharf storage could be applicable pending on vessel
availability at terminal/s.

With regard to deliveries, we will recommence normal operations on Tuesday 11th June. TCF will ensure that any container
requested for special collection over the long weekend will be delivered out as quickly as possible.

On behalf of the entire team at TCF, we wish you a very healthy, safe & happy long weekend.

Yours Sincerely,
TCF International Pty Ltd

Darren Hart
Director
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